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THE 2021 KANSAS CITY IRISH FEST

A huge thank you to this incredible group of people.  Some gave a few hours 
and many gave the entire weekend.  These are the members who are 
supporting KCWT.


Sue Bergstrand, Kris Coyan, Jerry Darter, Larry Dice, Anthony Harris, Julie 
Hagerty,  Mark Inmon, Ed Jasczcak, Chuck Levenson, Wendy Lythgoe, 
Shaun McMahon, Kevin Neelley, Bill Paullo, Phil Royer, Howard Russell


http://kcwoodturners.org




CHRISTMAS IS 
JUST AROUND 
THE CORNER

When you’ve decided you want to assist in this 
endeavor, please call Shaun McMahon or send 
and email and let him know.  

Yup, it really is from a woodturning point of view and a KCWT perspective.


That needs some explanation.  Mike McCauley of the Guild and Shaun McMahon of KCWT have been given 
the go-ahead by their respective Boards to pursue a Christmas sales event.


Covid changed quite a few things for both organizations.  All our outside activities for 2020 were cancelled 
and, so far, many for 2021.   Our outside activities encourage and allow for a lot of public activity and are 
enthusiastically embraced by the collective memberships.  They are fun.  They allow us to show our stuff.  
They enable us to demonstrate and promote activities which we are excited about and proud of.


This Christmas activity will give both the Guild and KCWT an opportunity to recover some of those things.  
With vaccines and the lowering of restrictions there is a real possibility for an event to occur in the latter part 
of  November this year;  we are hopeful.  


In order for it to happen, we want and need assistance in making the plans and carrying out the activities 
which will make it a reality.  The planning will start soon and one of the great things about this event is that so 
many members of the Guild and KCWT can be involved.


Every member of KCWT and the Guild can help by making items (especially Christmas themed) that the clubs 
can sell as this is also a fundraising activity for both.  


There will NOT be a lot of meetings and, with lots 
of help, not a lot of work, but a great deal of fun.



